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The Honorable Fred Patton, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 582-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Patton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2127 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2127 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2127 would eliminate a requirement that the first publication of a notice of a probate 

hearing must be made within ten days after an order fixing the time and place of the hearing.  The 

bill would also change the time when the hearing must be set from not earlier than seven days nor 

later than 14 days to ten days after the date of the last publication of notice.  The bill would require 

that the notice a representative must give prior to a public sale must include the time, terms, and 

place of sale.  HB 2127 would change the time when the sale must be set from not earlier than 

seven days nor later than 14 days to ten days after the date of the last publication of notice.  

 

 The Office of Judicial Administration states enactment of HB 2127 would have a negligible 

fiscal effect on Judicial Branch operations.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Vicki Jacobsen, Judiciary  


